
Report of the  

Health Insurance Marketplace Oversight Subcommittee 

of the 

Arkansas Legislative Council 

September 18, 2020 

Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Health Insurance Marketplace Subcommittee and the House and Senate 
Insurance and Commerce Committees met jointly on August 31 at 9:30AM in 
Committee Room A. The Secretary of Commerce discussed issues that are 
affecting the Arkansas economy during the Covid-19 Pandemic. The 
subcommittee heard from the Secretary of Health and a former part-time MD at 
the Conway Human Development Center about different opinions and 
conflicting medical research on how to treat Covid-19 patients. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Senator Kim Hammer and Representative Deborah Ferguson, Co-Chairs 
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